
Course Description – CAO Discussion with Managers and Supervisors 

Hosted by Chief Administrative Officer Fred Miller, this is a dialogue session for OMF managers and 
supervisors. 

Supervisors and managers are in a unique position to affect change. For this reason, Fred plans to 
discuss good leadership, management, and customer service practices. 

This course is open to OMF employees in supervisory or managerial roles, and in some cases exceptions 
can be made. If you have any questions, please contact Ethan Cirmo 
at ethan.cirmo@portlandoregon.gov or 503-823-3772.  
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